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[bookmark: _Hlk173413348]     You are summoned to attend the EOM Council Meeting 
To be held on Monday 7th October 2024 
    at 6.00 pm at the FTC Office 122 Poulton Road Fleetwood 

Cheryl Raynor (Chairman) – Signature: _________________

MINUTE

	4188
	Opening of the Meeting – Chairman 

Present: Chairman Councillor Cheryl Raynor, Councillors M Belshaw, M Moliner, K Nicholson, Raynor and Acting Clerk, Shirleyanne Munro 


	4189
	To receive apologies for absence – Chairman

Apologies were received from; Councillors H Swatton, J Martin, C Smith and Lorraine Beavers MP

Not Present; Councillors J Kuruvakadua, M Blair, C Stephenson and A Craig 


	4190
	To record Disclosable Pecuniary Interests from members (including their spouses, civil partners, or partners) in any item to be discussed. Committee members MUST NOT make representations or vote on the matter therein – Chairman

Noted.  None Declared.


	4191
	To record Other (Personal or Prejudicial) Interests from members in any item to be discussed. Committee members should state if they need to bar themselves from discussion and voting on any related matters - Chairman.

Noted.  None Declared


	4192
	To discuss, the provided quote from Nurture Landscape, for to supply, delivery, install and collect, four Christmas Trees at West View Roundabout, Larkholme Shops, Broadway Post Office and Ash/Lord Street (Quote is attached to email) – Chairman 

The quote for, initially four trees, was received for £5780 + VAT (=£6936).  A fifth tree is required to be ordered to be situated at Marine Town Hall. The Council will not be paying for this, as this tree has been sponsored by Ruby Energy Ltd.

The quote was agreed.

Approved by; Councillor Robbie Raynor
Seconded by; Councillor Michelle Moliner


	4193
	To note the date and time of the next FCM is 29th October 2024.

Chairman, Councillor Cheryl Raynor, asked those present, if a change to the next two upcoming dates, for the full Council meetings, due to the absence of the Clerk.  Our Assistant Clerk who has been covering is on annual leave on those dates.

It was suggested and agreed on the below dates;

· Moving 29th October to 12th November, with an EOM scheduled for 4th November, if any Grant Aid applications are received
· Moving 26th November to 3rd December.

All Councillors present agreed.

Meeting closed at 6.30pm 
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